
 

  The Lilac Hinge 
              Inland Empire Philatelic Society, PO Box 3731, Spokane, WA 99220  

                          http://ieps-stamps.com/      APS Affiliate 0343-030681         

 

    Editor: Larry Mann, Larrymann02@aol.com, 509-290-5138  Volume XLVII, No. 6                   June, 2018 

                                                  Meetings:  2nd & 4th Tuesdays (except July & December), 

                                                                  Spokane Valley Eagles, E. 16801 Sprague 

 

 June, 2018             The Lilac Hinge                              1                 

June 26 Post Office TourJune 26 Post Office TourJune 26 Post Office Tour   
The June meeting will be a tour of the US Postal Service Processing Center near the Spokane International Airport. See The June meeting will be a tour of the US Postal Service Processing Center near the Spokane International Airport. See The June meeting will be a tour of the US Postal Service Processing Center near the Spokane International Airport. See 

where most of the mail for Eastern Washington is cancelled and prepared for delivery.  where most of the mail for Eastern Washington is cancelled and prepared for delivery.  where most of the mail for Eastern Washington is cancelled and prepared for delivery.     

(No meeting at the Eagles this month!)(No meeting at the Eagles this month!)(No meeting at the Eagles this month!)   

   Time: 6:30 PMTime: 6:30 PMTime: 6:30 PM   

Directions: 

 I-90 Geiger exit 

 Go through the 4 way stop   

 Do not turn into the small post office 

but continue around for about a mile  

 2528 S. Spotted Road, (east side of the 

road)  

 Plenty of parking 

 Meet in the front lobby 

 

 

July 10 Board Meeting & Stamp Mixtures 
 6:30 Board meeting 

 7:00 Stamp mixture meeting 

Purchase stamps from worldwide collections that the club purchased in the past year. Many of the stamps are in Scott 

International albums. Good deals abound! There will also be a new mixture every month. 

 Share your ride! Do you need a ride? 

 Chuck Jones is our rides coordinator. Please call him at 321-7449 if you need a ride or can        

share one with another member.  

mailto:Larrymann02@aol.com
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2018 Officers 

President            J Palmer   

Vice President          Jeff Wills 

Secretary                   Bill Ailes 

Treasurer                  Ken Rehfeld 

Director                     Kevin Dixon 

Director                     Milt Maas 

Director                     Chuck Jones 
 

Spokane Valley Heritage Museum 
May 9 to July 15: Don’t miss “Mail Call,” a traveling Smithsonian Institution 

exhibit at the Spokane Valley Heritage Museum from May 9 to July 15. The 

exhibit focuses on military mail from the Revolutionary War to the           

Afghanistan Wars. It  highlights the importance of mail to the soldiers as 

well as distribution methods.  

 The USPS will have a special museum station there, Saturday, June 23, 

including a special handstamp that is available that day only. 

Handstamp designed by  club     

member Mary Ann Christman 

Manito Park Picnic, July 24 
Don’t  miss our annual club picnic in the gazebo in Manito Park. This has been an annual club event for many years. It 

is a family event, and spouses, children, and guests are welcome. Come prepared to have good food, good fellowship, 

and fun.  

Details: 

 Time: 5:30 

 Bring a dish to share. Guests should also bring something. If your last name begins with 

 A-G, Bring a main dish 

 H-P, Bring a salad 

 Q-Z, Bring a desssert 

 The club will furnish drinks, cups, paper plates, and eating utensils 

 Bring a serving spoon or fork for the dish that you bring 

 We will have many door prizes provided by the club 

Ritzville Rendezvous in Ritzville, Saturday, August 11 
Our annual "Rendezvous in Ritzville" meeting with the Tri-City club is scheduled for August 11th.  Registration is at 

12:30 at Jake's Restaurant.  No cost at this time, and we will order off the menu.  Speakers from both clubs and         

auctions will highlight the event.  Come on down and have a great time and socialize with fellow collectors.  To           

sign up, call Ken Rehfeld at 924-6375 (leave a message),  kenrehfeld@comcast.net, or sign up at the July 24th picnic. 

mailto:kenrehfeld@comcast.net

